
We know that preschool parents have lots of questions about 

what to expect in kindergarten.

This gathering is an hour long Q&A session where you will have 

the opportunity to meet a few of the elementary school principals 

and assistant principals as well as a number of PTA presidents.

They will be happy to answer any questions that you might have 

about kindergarten, elementary school, and the South Orange & 

Maplewood School District.

If you can't attend, don't worry, there 

will be many opportunities this 

spring & next fall to tour your 

child's new school, meet the 

educational staff & have your 

questions answered.

A Q&A about
the ABC’s of Kindergarten

Saturday, March 10, 2012, 9:30am - 10:30am
Board of Education Meeting Room

525 Academy Street, Maplewood

Please register at 
somaprek.eventbrite.com

by March 9th
(recommended but not required)

The Parenting Center & the Elementary PTAs invite you to ...

Saturday, February 2, 2013, 9:30am - 10:30am 
Marshall Elementary School 

262 Grove Place ~ South Orange, NJ 07079
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Saturday, January 30, 2016
10:00am - 11:00am
Seth Boyden Elementary School
274 Boyden Avenue ~ Maplewood, NJ 07040
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